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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2024 3:51 PM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: FW: The Crash Analysis Studio

 

From: Seth Peterson < xxxxxx @gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 7:46 PM 
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < xxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Engineering  xxxxxx @a2gov.org 
Subject: Re: The Crash Analysis Studio 
 
If you don't have time to watch the presentation, you can find the report here: 
 
Beyond Blame: How Cities Can Learn From Crashes To Create Safer Streets Today 
 
On Mon, Oct 14, 2024 at 4:46 PM Seth Peterson < xxxxxx @gmail.com> wrote: 

Hello Transportation Commission and staff, 
 
If you haven't heard of this, I highly recommend learning about it.  There is a virtual press conference 
tomorrow at noon, but it will be available to view after the fact. 
 
https://www.strongtowns.org/crashstudio 
 
I hope you can take some time for it as it is really the tack we should be taking to improve our streets for 
everybody.  I appreciate all your time and effort to make Ann Arbor a safer and more enjoyable place to 
live and get around. 
 
Thank you, 
Seth Peterson 
xxx S 7th St. 


